
Report:  Rally on Road Safety Awareness

The Road Safety Club of NSCBM Government College
Hamirpur organized a rally on ‘Road Safety Awareness’ on
March 11th, 2024, at 11:00 AM. The event aimed to raise
awareness among students and the community about the
importance of road safety.

Objectives:
1. Raise awareness about road safety practices among
students and the community.
2. Promote the importance of adhering to traffic rules and
regulations.

Event Details:

A group of 70 Road Safety Club members and volunteers led a
rally from the college main gate to Shiv Mandir Chowk Anu,
carrying placards and chanting slogans to spread awareness.
The participants engaged with the public, emphasizing the
need for responsible road behavior.

The rally was conducted successfully, with participants
actively engaging with pedestrians and motorists to
disseminate information about road safety. The presence of
placards and slogans helped attract attention and convey key
messages effectively.



Report:  Rally on Road Safety and Drug Demand Reduction
organised by Road Safety Club

The rally on road safety awareness was a significant initiative
undertaken by the Road Safety Club of NSCBM Government College
Hamirpur. By actively participating in such events, the college
community demonstrates its commitment to promoting a safer and
healthier environment for all.

Refreshments were provided to participants following the
completion of the event, fostering a sense of camaraderie and
appreciation for their efforts.



Assistant Professor Vinod Chand, Coordinator of the Road Safety
Club and Department of Public Administration and Assistant
Professor Apoorva Thakur, Member of the Road Safety Club and
Department of English accompanied the students.


